OF Lovi FAMILY LIFE RADIO

July 9, 1987

Carl W. Dabelstein
8209 W. 78th Street
Overland Park, KS 66204

Dear Mr. Dabelstein,

We received your letter yesterday saying that you had
picked up KFLT on your radio. We are sorry that your
first letter did not reach us.

Your reception announcements are indeed accurate, and
we are delighted that you could receive us, even for
a short period.

Enclosed please find a book mark, bumper sticker,
other stickers, and a type-written program guide. Our
usual printed program guides have not arrived as yet.
I am also enclosing a pen.

Thank you for writing.

In Christ's Service,
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Ken Hettinga
KFLT Manager
Tucson, Az
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